
              

If you have any queries or you need to contact us, please use the contact details below… 
                          Contact Email:  admin@bawdsey.suffolk.sch.uk  Telephone: 01394411365 

 13th February 2025 

Wrap around care LAST reminder 

Please email the office and confirm if you would like to book past 5.15 to 6pm in an evening, so we can 
move forward with possibly extending the hours we can provide care in school from after Easter, thank 
you. We have not received many responses, so at this point we will not be increasing care to 6pm for this 
coming half term. 

Tuesday this coming week- no clubs or care is available after school 

On Tuesday 25th February, this week coming there will be no clubs or care after school. All staff are 
required to be in a meeting about joining The Tilian Partnership. Please come and pick your children up 
at the end of school at 3.15 pm, we are sorry for any inconvenience this may cause.  

PE, Forest school and Beach school changes for this next half term 

PE days may have changed for your child’s class, please check class dojo for these changes.  
Forest school will be for Willow class (Reception and Wednesday morning Nursery children) on 
Wednesday mornings. Please can the children wear PE kit for Wednesdays (or something similar for 
Nursery children) and have a spare pair of shoes or Wellies, so they have different footwear for inside and 
outside for Forest school. They will all need to have tracksuit bottoms or leggings on (tracksuit bottoms 
prevent more stings and scratches). They will also need a warm coat which is also waterproof, thank you. 
Oak class (yrs 3 and 4) will be going to Beach School on Wednesday afternoons, they will need to be in 
track suit bottoms or leggings (tracksuit bottoms protect them more when climbing and it is cold) and 
again they will need two pairs of footwear, one for when at school and another for when they are at Beach 
School, they will also need a warm and waterproof coat, thank you. 

World Book Day 

We are celebrating World Book Day on Thursday 6th of March. Children are invited to come in dressed as 
their favourite character from a book, or in PJs for the day! Feel free to bring along the book that has 
inspired them as well so they can share it with a friend. We will be doing a range of book themed tasks 
throughout the day to bring the magic of reading alive! 
Mrs Moffatt 

All events on our website 

Did you know that all of our events are catalogued on our school website? If you wish to look through all 
of the wonderful times we are having at school, please follow this link.  

Diary dates 

24th February: First day back after half term. 
25th February: No after school clubs or care available.  
6th March all day: World book day. 
7th March, 2.30 pm: Chestnuts Class 2 sharing assembly and book sharing session. (Refreshments from 
2pm) 
14th March, 2.30 pm: Willow Class 1 sharing assembly and book sharing session. (Refreshments from 2pm) 
Week beginning 17th March: Bookable phone call slots for Parents and Carers.  
 
For our term dates please look on our website.  
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